tandards Coordination and Monitorin Departmen
2 August 2021

gaRT deH : SCMD/G-
nded for Standards Coordination &

It has been observed that COIT_lmunications inte C :
Monitoring Department (SCMD) is being sent to scmd(@bis.gov.in / hsemd(@bis.gov.1n-

It is to inform that the email ids being used by SCMD are:

2.
a) sppd@bis.gov.in
b) hsppd@bis.gov.in
3 In view of the above, it is requested that any communication through email intended
Monitoring Department (SCMD) or Head SCMD may be

for Standards Coordination and

sent to sppd@bis.gov.in and hsppd@bis.gov.in respect

ively.
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Circulated to all departments at HQs/ ROs/BOs/ Labs/ NITS



